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Dear State Water Resources Control Board, 

I have spent a lot of time on the Klamath below the dams and have seen their ill effects. I
strongly support the full removal of the lower four Klamath River dams. The Draft
Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) affirms that dam removal is the best alternative and
would comply with water quality requirements.

Dam removal will re-open over 400 miles of spawning and rearing habitat for struggling
salmon and steelhead. Dam removal improves water quality and complies with Clean Water
Act water quality objectives.

Dam removal will not affect irrigated agriculture: none of the dams slated for removal provide
agricultural diversions. 

Sincerely,

Robert Ferroggiaro

Grass Valley
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